
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Just emailing to outline some frequently asked questions about the Prefect and Steward Application 

forms. In light of our current closure and the unprecedented circumstances we are working 

in, please let your child know that they should not worry about submitting their Prefect and Steward 

Application forms by the deadline which was this Friday. They do NOT need to scan/email/post it to 

school. I have spoken to all Year 10 Tutors and Heads of House about these applications and Tutors 

will do relevant references whilst we are closed. Students should ensure they bring their completed 

application forms (with or without staff supporting signatures) back to school with them when we 

re-open. Obviously details will be given when that time nears. 

 

Thanks for your understanding and take care of yourselves. 

 

Kindest regards 

 

Angela Wilson 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


